
Christmas Card Competition 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Pupils from several local schools have been invited to create a Christmas card for Ben Bradley MP, please 

encourage your child to create a bright and colourful Christmas scene below for the front of a card and 

return it to school by Wednesday November 29th. Once all entries are returned, we will send them over to 

Ben Bradley’s office where he will choose a winner to be printed on his Christmas cards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name:______________________________________________    Year Group:___________ 


